
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  DECEMBER 3, 2007 

ACCESSIBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
RESIGNATION OF TWO MEMBERS AND APPOINTMENT OF A NEW MEMBER 

Recommendation 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee recommends: 
 
1) That the positions of Orlando Bilotta and Charles Camilleri, be declared vacant; and 
 
2) That Council appoint a new member to the Accessibility Advisory Committee for the 

2006-2010 term.    

Economic Impact 

There is no economic impact. 

Communications Plan 

N/A 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to request Council’s approval to declare the positions of Mr. Orlando 
Bilotta and Mr. Charles Camilleri vacant, and to request that a new member be appointed to the 
Accessibility Advisory Committee for the 2006 - 2010 term.  

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting of June 26, 2007, the verbal resignation of Mr. 
Orlando Bilotta was received.  At the November 27, 2007 meeting, the written resignation of Mr. 
Charles Camilleri was received, and the following recommendation was approved: 
 

That Council be requested to amend the appointment By-law No. 36-2007, to declare the 
positions of Orlando Bilotta and Charles Camilleri vacant; and 
 
That Council be requested to consider appointing a new member to the Accessibility 
Advisory Committee for the 2006-2010 term. 

 
The Accessibility Advisory Committee is interested in filling the vacancies as soon as possible 
and submit an application for Council consideration.  

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee supports the Vaughan Vision through provision of effective 
and efficient delivery of services by identifying opportunities to promote a barrier-free community.  
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council by Serving our Citizens and 
promoting community safety, health & wellness.   

Regional Implications 

Not applicable. 

 



Conclusion 

Council is requested to declare the positions of Mr. Orlando Bilotta and Mr. Charles Camilleri 
vacant, and to consider appointing a new member to the Accessibility Advisory Committee for the 
2006-2010 term. 

Attachments 

1) Confidential - Application Form (for Members of Council Only) 
Under Separate Cover 

Report Prepared By 

Gloria Hardychuk 
Assistant City Clerk 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Daniella DeGasperis, Chair 
Accessibility Advisory Committee  
 
 
 


